
Guru Nanak Dev University, Amritsar  

 

Notice  

05/06/2020 

Spl/101/R 

 

It is informed that University will be conducting Exiting students 

Examinations (Final semester students) from July 2020 for its following 

students: 

1. Those who are local students of Punjab state. 

2. Those students, who are from other states, but currently residing in Punjab 

and require no quarantine as per Government of Punjab rules for Covid19.  

 

Note: For exiting students (Final semester students) of other states, who are 

currently outside Punjab, a separate examination will be conducted on later 

date, which will not be counted as supplementary examination.  

 

 

     (Registrar) 


